
Farm Credit Administration 
Office of Inspector General 

INVESTIGATION CLOSING MEMORANDUM 

  Form OIGI-111 (Rev. 8/22) 

INV-23-01 

July 14, 2023 

On February 14, 2023, the Farm Credit Administration (FCA or Agency) Office of Inspector General 
(OIG) initiated an investigation into allegations concerning the Agency’s initiation, conduct, and 
response to an internal administrative fact-finding undertaken in 2022. OIG completed principal 
investigative fieldwork in June 2023. Having considered whether the allegations investigated 
evidenced a violation of law, rule, or regulation, violation of FCA policy, or abuse of authority, as 
appropriate, OIG did not substantiate any wrongdoing. 

OIG closed the investigation and issued a report of investigation on July 11, 2023. 




